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Dear Mr Laurie 

I refer to Petition No. 4034-24 about the Broadbeach Cultural Precinct. The petition requests the 
Broadbeach Cultural Precinct (the Precinct) be excluded from consideration as the site for a 
10,000-seat entertainment stadium. 

I understand this petition has arisen due to community concerns that Gold Coast City Council 
(the council) is planning to construct an entertainment stadium on the Precinct site. 

The concerns of the community are noted, however, any proposal to explore suitable sites in the 
delivery of community infrastructure that is fully funded by the council is a decision that rests with 
the council. 

I would suggest the petitioners continue to raise their concerns regarding the Precinct site directly 
with the council. This can be done by writing to Mr Tim Baker, Chief Executive Officer of the 
council at PO Box 5042, GOLD COAST MC 9726 or via email at mail@goldcoast.gld.gov.au. 

I thank the petitioners for taking the time to raise their concerns and I trust this information is of 
assistance. 

Yours sincerely 

Meaghan Scanlon MP 
Minister for Housing, Local Government and Planning 
Minister for Public Works 
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